
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 31st March 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils,  
 

 
I hope you are all enjoying the lovely weather. Only a short letter today after 
the lengthy one you received yesterday, but some very important news.  
 
Tomorrow we will be saying goodbye to two long-serving and highly valued 
members of staff. 
 
Mrs Griffiths has worked at Highfields for 16 years. Over the years she has 
worked as a mid-day assistant and as a playworker in our before and after 
school club. Recently she has taken on the role of supervisor. 
 
Mrs O’Hara has been with us for 9 years, working as a mid-day 
assistant/supervisor and has also regularly covered shifts in our before and 
after school club.  
 
In addition to their roles both Helen and Sonia have always fully involved 
themselves in the wider life of the school and have supported us in many 
ways, such as school trips.  
 
Both Helen and Sonia have made the decision that now is the right time to 
take retirement. We wish them both all the very best for the future and 
sincerely thank them for all of their hard work over many years. They will both 
be sadly missed.  
 
 
Simon Dyson 
Principal  
 


